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September 2nd, 2016


Hello Parents and Families,


Reading Logs


My apologies on dropping the ball on Reading logs last week! I will have new logs printed and sent home with them on Tuesday for next week! Everyone got a free pass this week!


New Specials Schedule


Starting on Tuesday we will have a new specials rotation. We will be incorporating Guidance and Chinese as specials. I will send home a letter on Tuesday about our upcoming specials.


Northside Fall Carnival


We are having our Fall carnival on Saturday, September 17th from 11-2pm. Our class will have a game booth to run, and I need parent volunteers! If you are interested in volunteering, please fill out the attached form and I will send out a schedule next week! 


MAP Testing


We started MAP testing this week and have already finished the Math portion of the test. We will be taking the Reading and Language tests over the next two weeks. We are working hard to meet our goals, and I’m super proud of my class!


*Remember, NO SCHOOL on Monday! Have a great 3 day weekend!


				Ms. Perry


liz.perry@woodford.kyschools.us








This Coming Week:�Specials Schedule coming soon!





See attached Calendar for upcoming events and important dates! 





Agenda Books


Please sign agenda books & reading logs! I will check for parent signatures on Mondays.





Leader of the Week!


Amelia McEntee


Amelia thought Win-Win when she volunteered to help the Kindergarten students in the lunch room with punching in their lunch codes!











